
   

 

 

 

Pursuant to the District of Columbia Inclusionary Zoning program, income restricted units are 
available at this development. Please contact the Department of Housing and Community 
Development at www.dhcd.dc.gov regarding the availability of such units and requirements for 
registration in the Inclusionary Zoning program. 

Willow Bridge Property Company will not refuse to offer housing to applicants because the 
applicant(s) relies on District or federal funds to pay a portion or all of the rent. 

Willow Bridge Property Company welcomes all applicants regardless of source of income or 
because the applicant(s) relies on District or federal funds to pay a portion or all of the rent. 
“Income-restricted apartments are available at this development through the District of Columbia 
Inclusionary Zoning (IZ) program. Applicants for IZ apartments, please contact the Department 
of Housing and Community Development at www.dhcd.dc.gov to see availability and 
requirements for registration in the Inclusionary Zoning program.” 
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